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Cepartrnent of Energy NOV 1 1979
Wasnington. C.C. 2C545

Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Cear hr. Reid:

On August 29, 1978, we transmitted to your office ten copies of
the DOE-owned N Reactor Update Safety Analysis Report (NUSAR)
(UNI *1-90) for the purpose of keeping the ACRS briefed on our
production reactors. Subsequently, we transmitted on February 14,
1979, Amendment No. 1 to the NUSAR.

Enclosed are ten copies of Amendment No. 2. As per the cover
sheet instructions, the pages of this Amendment are to replace
existing pages in the NUSAR.

If you have any questions, please contact Lorin Brinkerhoff
on 353-5631.

Sincerely,

.

. .A
Reuben P. Prichard, Chief
Safety Analysis Branch
Operational and Environmental

Safety Division

Enclosure:
As stated

'.

Y%\\
*

r90

1326 156 2.F7911140 $t


